
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 28 March 2020. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
 
You asked for the following information: 
 
Under the Seaside and Country Homes Scheme In Warminster, Wiltshire, there are 14 bungalows 
on Sassoon Close BA12 and 24 bungalows on Ruskin Drive, BA12 
 
Under the Seaside and Country Scheme in Westbury, Wiltshire, there are 11 bungalows on Briar 
Close, BA13 and 29 bungalows on Thornbury Road, BA13. 
 
Under the Seaside and Country Homes Scheme in Gloucestershire there are 14 bungalows in St 
Peters Way, GL54 and 25 bungalows in Summers Road in GL54. 
 
 
Can you please tell me under the FOI how many bungalows at all of these location has been let 
in: 
 
2015/16 
2016/17 
2017/18 
2018/19 
 
 
And how many people are currently on each of the waiting lists at the current time. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               Our ref:  MGLA300320-7188 
 
               Date:  15 April 2020 



Please find the information below: 
 
Number of lets by year 
 

 Warminster Westbury Winchcombe Gloucs. 

2015/16 1 2 1 

2016/17 1 2 2 

2017/18 1 1 0 

2018/19 1 1 2 

 
Number on the list for each location (this changes constantly so the information is correct as of 
2nd April 2020). 
 
Warminster   – 37 households 
Westbury      - 41 households 
Winchcombe – 25 households 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact the GLA, quoting the 
reference MGLA300320-7188 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Housing Mobility Manager 
Housing & Land 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 
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